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Rotary Club of
Orangeville
Christmas Social

Well done Lorna & Ingrid!
Excellent Review of RCO
highlights 2018 Dave!

Excellent Turkey Dinner tonight - many thanks Kelly & Sam!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
Remember, our next meeting is Tuesday, January 8th!

Yours in Rotary, Dow )/013@/, Editor for today
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More from Our Christmas Social

The Circle of Gifts took place again this
year. Always fun and it gets everyone
involved. Lots of prizes won!

The Committee thanks everyone who
brought along a gift for hilarious white
Elephant gift exchange!
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Cheque Presentation
Habitat for Humanity

Steve Howard and Brenda Seltzer joined with us
for dinner tonight and were delighted to receive
our cheque from the proceeds of the Golf Ball
Drop Lottery.
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The Committee also asked us to bring
along some gift cards for Tims or for
Gas. Thank you to all who
remembered. The cards will be given
to Hospice Dufferin to hand out to
those in need.
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We are happy to announce the Rotary Club of Orangeville has adopted February’s Orangeville blood drive on Monday
Feb. 25, 2019. What does that mean? We have committed to rally 10 eligible donors from our club to donate blood as
a group, as well as use our network to help Canadian Blood Services fill the event with enough eligible donors to collect
120 pints of blood. The need for blood is constant and one day it could be you or someone you love that needs the life-
saving power of blood. Stay tuned for more details via email and help us spread the word! Together, we are Canada’s

Lifeline!
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Here is a preview of our ad in the January issue of Snapd Dufferin.
All the details - Save the Date and plan now to attend this special night!

Celebrating 81 years of continuous
Service to the residents
of our Orangeville Community

aLittle
Taste of

4 Scotland

The Rotary Club of Orangeville invites you to attend our 6th
annual event complete with a 3-course dinner and tasting 3
single malts.

Mill Creek Pub and Restaurant
Tue. Jan. 29, 2018 | 6:00pm - 9:00pm
Tickets $75 per person.

All proceeds will go to support Rotary Community Projects
for tickets contact rotarycluboforangeville@gmail.com

Tickets also available through snapd 'Q:% TIX at snapd.at/pew9kj4

Rotary is where neighbours, friends, and

Rota ry People of Action problem-solvers share ideas, join leaders, and
take action to create lasting change.




